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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Millie Walters	 Mya Wilcox

Leon Verdin	 Elise Parsons/Scarlet Evans

Bailey Bate	 Isaac Leigh & Emily LIghtfoot

Lucas Bishop	 Leah Mahon

Bailey Harmes	 Olivia Labeda-Strzyzewski

Piotr Nowicki 	 Imaan Saeed

Aleksander Sobjzack	 Aaron Bishop

Dean Browne	 Grace Ashton

Ava Parry	 Melody E (Hazel)EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD
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Welcome back to the final half term of the year and I hope everyone had a 
restful break and is raring to go! The children have settled straight back into 
their learning and routines this week and have lots to look forward to in 
forthcoming weeks.

RemindersReminders
Even with Even with 

the sun shining, the sun shining, 
please remember please remember 

that the new variant that the new variant 
of Covid is more of Covid is more 

transmissible within the transmissible within the 
community. Therefore, to community. Therefore, to 
protect everyone please protect everyone please 

remain socially distanced and remain socially distanced and 
wear a mask on school premises. wear a mask on school premises. 
Thank you for your cooperation Thank you for your cooperation 

with this.with this.

Sports day dates for Children Only
Unfortunately due to covid 
restrictions we will not be able to 
welcome parents onto the school 
premises for the forthcoming sports 
events. 
Children come to school in sports 
clothes and trainers.
KS2 - Tuesday 15th June
EYFS and KS1 - Wednesday 
16th June

Learning FocusLearning Focus

We have had a Science focus across 
both schools this week.  The senior 
leaders have been impressed with 
the scientific opportunities that 
the children have had experiences 
of across this year.  We have seen 
the use of nature, our outdoor 
environments and exciting 
experiments where the children are 
getting to test scientific theories 
developing important scientific 
knowledge.  As always, we look for 
ways to improve our practice across 
all subject areas.  In Science, we are 
going to look at developing the use 
of ICT across the subject and look 
for further opportunities for fun and 
engaging learning activities that 
results in the children being able to 
retain more knowledge. 



ANOTHER BUSY WEEK OF LEARNINGANOTHER BUSY WEEK OF LEARNING


